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Testimony to the Senate Transportation Committee  

In Support of SB405  

February 10, 2016 

 

Chairman Petersen and Committee Members, 

 

Our associations support SB405. This change in the Kansas law allowing titling travel trailers as 

salvage or off-road, when appropriate, will protect Kansans from fraudulent activity. As we understand 

the problem, it is not uncommon for travel trailers which have been titled in other states as salvage 

vehicles to be brought to Kansas and titled resulting in the appearance of a clean title. This leaves 

persons who later buy those trailers believing there has not been any extensive damage issues with a 

trailer that may contain health hazards or other problems greatly decreasing the value of the travel 

trailer. Kansans deserve better protection than this. 

 

We urge you to pass SB405 out of your committee favorably. 
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